
Rainer and Mary Jean Dittert 
206 Eric Drive 
Richmond, KY 40475 

Public Service Commission 
P.O. Box 615 
Frankfort, KY 40601 

RE: Case No. 2020-00349 

RECEIVED 

PUBLIC SERVICE 

COMMISSION 

This letter is regarding "Notice To Customers of Kentucky Utilities Company" 
that I received in my bill this month stating that Kentucky Utilities Company is 
requesting to increase their rates and charges for their customers, becoming 
effective on or after January 1, 2021. 

I am writing to request an intervention in Case No. 2020-00349. I am a 
Kentucky Utilities Company customer. Due to the pandemic, families are 
struggling to pay monthly rent or mortgage and purchase food for their 
families. Many have lost their jobs or have had their employment hours 
reduced. KU customers are struggling to pay monthly bills NOW, and a 
10.67% rate increase will simply exacerbate the problem and will add to the 
suffering already being experienced by Kentucky families. Please ask 
yourselves with careful consideration: Is a rate increase for K.U. customers 
really necessary? I am asking that a rate increase please be rejected. 

Thank you for your consideration of this request. 

Sincerely, 

JAN 04 2021




